
 
 

NETWORK UPGRADE NOTICE 
 

Antigua Commercial Bank (ACB) will be upgrading its network to further 

improve our service to our valued customers. 

 

Work will be carried out on the Bank’s network this Sunday, October 7, from 

2:00a.m., until 5:00 a.m.  

As a result, our Automated Teller Machines (ATMs), International Debit Cards, 

Credit Cards and Point of Sale Merchants will be affected. 

 

ACB apologizes for any inconvenience that may be caused, and we look forward 

to serving you better, as a result of these upgrades. 

 
 


